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From: James Caldwell 9"'
To: Jan Strasma; Mark Satorius; Viktoria Mitlyng
Date: 8/2/2007 6:23:41 PM
Subject: Re: FENOC order

Thanks Jan

»>> Jan Strasma 08/02/2007 4:12:38 PM >>>
I talked to Beth Hayden this afternoon and explained that we would not have FENOC's comments until
late Monday and that it would not be possible to issue the Order before the EOC meeting Wednesday
night. I further emphasized that the Order was a corporate issue, not a Davis-Besse issue and that the
Davis-Besse EOC meeting would not be an appropriate forum to discuss the Order and underlying issues.

She understood and was comfortable with the Order not being issued prior to the meeting.

Jan

Jan Strasma
NRC Office ofPublic Affairs
Region IIl, Lisle IL
PH630/829-9663
FX630/515-1096
ris2(cnrc.pov

CC: Anne Boland; Anthony Hsia; Cynthia Pederson; Jared Heck; Jim Dyer; Kenneth
O'Brien; Martin Virgilio; Steven West; William Kane


